
Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues 
Committee  

 

Final hearing into Victoria’s state education 
system 
The parliamentary inquiry into the state education system in Victoria will hold a seventh 
and final day of public hearings this week. 

You can watch the live broadcast of the Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues 
Committee from 9 am on Wednesday 12 June. 

Association for Children with Disability, Disability Discrimination Legal Service, Code 
REaD Dyslexia Network, Dyslexia Victoria Support and Amaze are among the 
organisations to be represented in the morning sessions.  

The Committee will also hear from school cleaners about the work they do in schools.  

Australian Principals Federation (Victorian Branch), Victorian Association of State 
Secondary Principals, Grattan Institute, Parents Victoria, Brighton Primary School Council 
and the Australian Christian Lobby are scheduled throughout the afternoon. 

“This is a very busy list of witnesses for our final day of hearings, reflecting the 
endeavour of our Committee to hear from as many groups and individuals as practical,” 
Acting Committee Chair Ryan Batchelor said. 

“We initially held two days of public hearings in Gippsland, before moving to Bendigo, 
Shepparton and Melbourne. We are grateful for all of the evidence we have received.” 

The full witness schedule for Wednesday’s final public hearing is online. 

The Committee has until 15 October 2024 to table its report in parliament. 
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